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Brewer Band Boosters Meeting Minutes
Thursday, 6/8/2023

Attendees: Mike Dorsett, Laura Dorsett(Secretary), Nick Hale, J.J. Santos, Brandi Peltier,Seth Peltier, Jason
Bennett, Michael Gutierrez, Dina Gutierrez, Mike Gutierrez, Renee Bennett(President), Annaliza Herring(Treasurer),
Tanya Boyles(Membership), Andrew Williams(Fine Arts Director), Christy Lopez, and Johnny Lopez.

Band Booster meeting was called to order at 7:10 by Renee Bennett(President).

Minutes from the previous band boosters meeting, 5/4/23, were reviewed. May meeting minutes were motioned to be
accepted by Kelli McDowell(Hospitality) and seconded by Mike Dorsett.

Treasurer’s report for May was reviewed by Annaliza Herring(Treasurer). Expenses and income were shared for the
month—starting balance was $46,128.21 and the ending balance was $30,199.72. Mr. Williams fund has $4,328.89.
Miscellaneous fund has $464.87 and Booster funds has $5,777.65. This was motion to pass by Brandi Peltier and
seconded by J.J. Santos.

Brewer Band Budget Committee Report 2023-2024(5/2/2023) reviewed by Annaliza Herring(Treasurer). Proposals
are: Concessions $3,000, Merchandise $2,500, Scholarship $5,000, Banquet $8,000, Props $5,000, Mr. Williams
Fund $51,500, Senior Class $800, Junior Class $350, Sophomore Class $350, Freshman Class $500, TIS/Fine
Arts/BMS $1,000, Booster Miscellaneous/Petty Cash $5,000. This was call to motion by Tanya Boyles and seconded
by Mike Dorsett.

Oid Business

Discussed new Executive Board: President/Adam Munoz, 1st Vice President(Concession)/Renee Bennett, 2nd Vice
President(Merchandising/Fundraising)/Kelli McDowell, Treasurer(Co-Chairs)/Brent & Annaliza Herring(incumbent),
Secretary/Laura Dorsett, Parliamentarian/Corinna Munoz, and Membership Director/Christy Lopez.

Discussed new General Board: Communications Director/Tiffany Kelly, Hospitality/Esther Perez, Pit & Props/OPEN,
Color Guard/OPEN, Freshman Rep/Nick Hale, Sophomore Rep/Kelli McDowell, Junior Rep/Laura Dorsett, Senior
Rep/Christina Williams, BMS & TIS Rep/Yuri Carrasco, FAA Rep/Monica Gutierrez.

Director’s Notes

Mr. Williams discussed construction plans according to the new marching season. Band Hall will be off limits during
the month of August so he needs ideas for how fo get students along with equipment to the field in a timely manner.
He wants to feed studenis at every game. The band fee will be $150 this year. Please get that paid before the season
begins. We had a fantastic June Camp! There are about 170 enrolied in the band! He reminded the board contest
information and to check the calendar for important dates. Go ahead and make hotel reservations in San Antonio for
the state coniest.

Next General Board Meeting will be August 3 at 7:00 pm at BHS.
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